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What New Water Supply Pipe Under State Highway 1 and Railway line 

Where Intersection of SH1 and Aylesbury Road/Burnham Road    

When From Monday 9 January to 19 February 2023 

Why To install a new drinking water pipe 

Contact CORDE 03 318 8320 

 
We are writing to let you know that Selwyn District Council will be carrying out works in your area to 
install a new watermain. This work involves ramming the new pipe under the State Highway and 
KiwiRail networks at the intersection of SH1 and Aylesbury Rd/Burnham Rd. The contractor for this 
work is Corde Ltd. 
 
Completion of the works requires complex methodologies and sequencing to ensure the installation 
can be physically completed while allowing SH1 and KiwiRail to remain open throughout the works 
duration. To do this work while keeping SH1 facilitate this there will be speed reduction on SH1 itself 
and impacts to traffic flow on surrounding roads (with traffic configurations at the works location 
summarized below, and associated detours as highlighted in the supporting diagrams).  
 
Stage 1: Initial Excavation and ramming (From 09/01/23 for expected duration of 2-3 weeks) 
 
SH1/Aylesbury Road/Burnham Road Intersection: 
 Monday – Friday (6am – 7pm)  

o Aylesbury Road (Northbound access off SH1 only) 
 Out of Hours (7pm to 6am weekdays and all weekend) 

o Aylesbury Road (Fully closed from SH1 to Godley Road) 
Detours: 
 Refer to Figure 1 

 
Stage 2: Exit pit excavation and pipe pulling, then reinstatement (to follow Stage 1 Late 
January for 2-3 weeks) 
 
SH1/Aylesbury Road/Burnham Road Intersection: 
 Monday – Friday (6am – 7pm)  

o Aylesbury Road (Northbound access off SH1 only) 
o Burnham Road (Southbound access off SH1 only) 

 Out of Hours (7pm to 6am weekdays and all weekend) 
o Aylesbury Road (Fully Closed) 
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o Burnham Road (Southbound access off SH1 only) 
Detours: 
 Refer to Figure 2 

 
We will try to minimise traffic, dust and noise impacts to a minimum. Your water supply won’t be 
affected. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience as we carry out 
these works.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Fintan Harvey (Project Manager) on 027 294 7764, or the 
Council Water Services team on 0800 SELWYN (735 996) or email contactus@selwyn.govt.nz. 
 
Thank you 
 
CORDE  
Selwyn District Council 
 
  

mailto:contactus@selwyn.govt.nz
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Figure 1: Stage 1 Detours 
 

 

Figure 2: Stage 2 Detours  
 


